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MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

NEXT BUREAU MEETING 
is on 

Sunday, August 23, 2009 
Review Of 

Grand Lodge Resolutions 
MW R. Stephen Doan, PGM 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

9:15 AM Coffee and Rolls 
10:00 AM Meeting 

 
 

Saturday, July 18, 2009 
Ventura Scottish Rite 

New England Picnic 
Soule Park 

1033 East Ojai Avenue 
Ojai, CA 

Time: 1:00 PM 
Cost: $30.00 Lobster 

$25.00 Steak 
Contact: Roger Rider (by July 6) 

(805) 983-3025 
RogerRider@netzero.net 

 
 

 
 

Members In Need 
    

If you are aware of Masons in your 
Lodge who are struggling due to the 
troubled economy, please advise your 
Master.  He is presently being requested 
by our Grand Lodge to advise them of 
hardship issues in our fraternal family, 
to assist the Masonic Homes Board of 
Trustees in determining needs for 
expanded services. 
 

 

 

 
 

MASONS ON Parade! 
Each 4th of July, our Los Angeles 
area Masonic Lodges recognize  our 
Country’s Birthday by participating 
in two separate Independence Day 
Parades.  

Organized by Old West Lodge No. 
813, the Grand Master will be leading 
the Masonic Unit in the annual Santa 
Clarita Parade, with the local area 
Masons, Youth Groups and the Los 
Angeles Commandery No. 9 
marching in their Masonic regalia.  It 
commences at 9:00 A.M.  To 
participate, meet beforehand (7:30 
A.M.) at Old West Lodge.  Contact 
Gerald Chandler at (661) 251-9265 for 
more details. 

A smaller, more family-oriented 
celebration is the annual Pacific 
Palisades Parade.  Riviera Lodge No. 
780 and the other West-side Masonic 
Lodges annually provide a Masonic 
contingent in this Parade, including a 
Schoolhouse float carrying members 
of the local Masonic Youth Groups.  
The Parade starts at 2:00 P.M., with 
the Masonic Unit forming at 1:00 P.M. 
on Via de la Paz.  Contact Bill Branch 
at (310) 454-2054 for further details.   

 
 

Los Angeles Scottish Rite is having 
its 6th Annual Festive Board, 

honoring Most Worshipful Larry 
Adamson, on July 10th.  See the 

attached Flyer. 
 

 

 

SHARING OUR MASONIC 
HERITAGE 

 

Grand Lodge is proud to announce the 
launching of its new website, 
www.masonicheritage.org, providing 
on-line access to its Library Collection 
and the virtual viewing of its extensive 
collection of Museum items.  Its Henry 
Wilson Coil Library & Museum of 
Freemasonry is dedicated to preserving 
and sharing our Masonic heritage.  
This website now offers both a library 
and a museum experience to a 
worldwide audience, tracing the history 
of Freemasonry and the Fraternity’s 
role in the development of California. 
 
This Grand Lodge Library & Museum 
is named after noted Masonic author 
and Brother Henry Wilson Coil.  
Founded in 1996 with a generous 
contribution from Henry Wilson Coil, 
Jr., the library and museum collections 
and archives cover centuries of 
Masonic history as well as more than 
150 years of Freemasonry in California. 
 
Check out the website – enrich your 
Masonic experience! 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

All five Courses in the Lodge 
Management Certification Program are 

now fully implemented on-line, for 
upcoming officers to gain the tools and 

training to effectively manage their 
Lodge.  Access Leadership Development 

under Member Center at 
www.freemason.org. 
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